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16 November 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I would like to draw your attention to some matters:  
 
Parking Arrangements and Dropping Children Off at School and Collecting them at the End of the Day 
In order to ensure the safety of all the children, the big gate at the entrance of the school is closed at 8.50 – 
9.00am. The gate should not be opened during these 10 minutes.  Similarly, the gate is closed at the end of 
the day and is reopened after the children have been escorted to their parents. We kindly ask you to respect 
these arrangements and to take particular care when parking and driving in the school’s vicinity.  
 
On-line Safety 
As we come to the close of Anti-Bullying Week, 
it is particularly  appropriate that I should draw 
your attention to new guidelines published by 
the Welsh Government, giving parents and 
carers advice on on-line safety. See the school’s 
website: 
https://brohyddgen.cymru/index.php/esafety/ 
 
I would also like to remind you of the age 
restrictions for social media platforms.  
 
Poetry to Mark the First World War and 
Armistice Day 
Helygen class have composed some fine poetry 
to mark the First World War and Armistice Day. 
These poems can be viewed at: https://brohyddgen.cymru/index.php/2018/11/15/2208/ 
 
 
With many thanks for your co-operation and support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Haf ap Robert 
Assistant Head Teacher 
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